
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am objecting to the Preferred Development Option (Regulation 18) consultation on the grounds that: 

The advertisement of the public consultation meetings was very poor and not held in the right areas, such as 
Grappenhall and Thelwall, where most of the development is proposed. 
The information given and the associated maps are unclear. 
The amount of housing proposed is more than required by government standards. 
Brown field sites should be used first for development before any greenbelt land is used. 
South Warrington is a desirable place to live and will be less desirable with this development. 
There has been no consideration for the negative impact this will have on existing residents' quality of life, as 
this huge development will increase traffic volume and air pollution massively. 
The online documents for the transport route are inadequate as they do not explain fully where the routes go. 
For example, using part of the Transpennine trail. The Transpennine trail is a well loved and very well used 
path by both locals and visitors to the area, and it would be a disgrace to see this and the wildlife destroyed. 
There has been no consideration of the extra pressure that will be put on the health service and other public 
services. 

Yours sincerely, 




